
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd September 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 

Harvest Festival 
Please note the changed time of the harvest festival which is taking place on 
Thursday 6th October at 2pm. Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 
 
New term paperwork 

Today your plastic wallet will contain a data collection sheet (one per child). This is 
sent out annually to check that all the contact details we hold in the school are 
correct, and to allow you to give additional information (medical information, change 
of doctor or emergency contact, etc). Please add any medical information (e.g. 
allergies, medical conditions we should be aware of – including new ones!) Once you 
have checked the sheet, please sign and date it and return it to the school office.  
Parents of children new to the school will find some additional forms to complete, 
and parents of children who have moved up to key stage 2 will have a new E-safety 
form to read and sign.  
 

 
Message from Carolyn Fyfe 
Everyone is welcome to come to Crosby Church this Sunday for our family 
Communion Service, at 11am. I will be running children’s activities in the Dent 
Chapel during the service. I look forward to seeing some of you there.  

 
New Governors needed!  
We currently have a number of vacancies on our Governing Body. If you think you 
might like to be a part of our positive and friendly team, and would like to find out 
more, please get in touch with Sarah at sarrog@btinternet.com 
 
Nepal Presentation 
On Monday at 2pm we will be presenting a cheque to Mr Kevin Smith for the money 
raised from our sponsored walk. Kevin represents the charity ‘Images of Nepal’, and 
as a former serviceman with the Gurkhas, served for many years in the country 
alongside the Nepalese. Our money will be spent helping families who were affected 
by the recent earthquakes. Parents are welcome to join us in the presentation. 
 

Crosby Ravensworth C of E (Aided) School 
Crosby Ravensworth 
Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA10 3JJ 
 
Telephone: 01931-715265  
Email: admin@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mr D Priestley 
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           Lyvennet Nursery - Bags to School  
We are pleased to announce that the nursery has organised a textile 
collection with Bag2School in order to raise funds for Lyvennet nursery. By 
getting involved in our Bag2School collection, you have an opportunity to sort 
through your cupboards and wardrobes and donate unwanted textiles in the 
bag provided – this can include adults’ and children’s clothes, shoes, hats, 
belts, handbags and soft toys. Please note bedding, curtains, and household 
linen cannot be accepted (refer to www.bag2school.com for details).  If you fill 
the donation bag and still have more then you can use any other bag to 
donate your items and don’t forget to ask grandparents, friends and 
neighbours to have a sort out as well! Bag2School will be collecting from our 
school on Thursday 6th October 2016. (In the morning) Please bring your bag 
(or bags!) to the reception in Crosby Ravensworth School and help us have a 
really good collection. Many thanks indeed for helping us with this unique 
fundraising opportunity.  
Yours faithfully, Lin and Janet 
 

Pet Parade 
Thanks to all those children who entered our ‘pet parade’ in school today. All 
entrants received a certificate; particular congratulations go to Iona Renton, whose 
hedgehog “Ice-Skate” was judged champion of champions after negotiating the 
agility course with aplomb. For a colour copy of the photo below, please visit the 
school website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Priestley 

                                                                                
 
 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Thursday 6th October  Harvest festival – 2.00pm at CRVH 
Wednesday 19th October   Parents’ evening 
Wednesday 2nd November  Play session for Nursery and Class 1 
 



 
 
 
 
 


